
 

 
 April 2020  

A Word From Our President 
by Astrid Wisser 
Dear Randolph Families, 

How are you holding up during this quarantine? We know 
you are on triple duty—working, parenting and teaching from 
home. Remember to do the best you can and don’t be too hard 
on yourself or your children. It’s ok to hit the pause button 
and to put on a movie or play outside. 

April is designated as the month of the military child. It is to 
honor their unique contributions and sacrifices on behalf of 
our country. Our children face challenges and changing 
circumstances on a regularly basis. Our children are resilient, 
and together we will get through this difficult time! 

I would like to give a huge shoutout to our Randolph 
administrators, staff and faculty. They are going above and 
beyond, finding creative ways to reach their kids and showing 
them that they are not alone. We truly have the best so 
THANK YOU! 

Parents, please reach out to us if you have any questions or 
concerns. 

Stay safe and healthy! 

Astrid Wisser 

PTO President 

 

 We Need You! 
 
Are you interested in 
joining our Executive 
board?  

If you are, please fill out 
the nomination form and 
return no later than April 
15th via email to 
president@randolphpto.org. 

The PTO can not work 
without our amazing 
volunteers and we would 
love to have you! 

 

On April 17th, “PURPLE UP” for military kids! Wear 
purple and post pictures on our Facebook page!  

We can not wait to see all of you turn purple! 

 

 

  

 

 



 

A BIG THANK YOU! 
 
Thank you to all of the teachers, staff and PTO 
members that helped make the teacher parade a 
huge success! It was wonderful to see each other, 
even if it was from a distance!   

Please keep an eye out for your opportunity to 
participate in Spirit Week and other future activities. 
It is our hope that we can find fun ways to remain 
connected as a community during this time.  

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

Randolph PTO has extended the scholarship deadline! To qualify you must submit 
your scholarship package by Wednesday, April 29th. Please click the link listed below 
to print the scholarship application. Please e-mail the application with the most recent 
transcript (we are aware that you are not able to get the most current transcript due to 
school closure) to scholarship@randolphpto.org 
http://www.randolphpto.org/forms/randolph-field-pto-scholars.pdf 



 
 


